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In preparation for our visit to Berkeley Castle and as part of our Year of 

the Arts, each class will be making 3D dragon sculptures, some of which 

will be hidden around the grounds of the castle and hunted during our 

trip. Using wire to create our wonderful dragons, we have had to use a 

great deal of perseverance and creativity! We have a brilliant collection 

of unique dragons and have developed some of our 3D art skills. Next 

week in English we will be using dragons as inspiration to write poetry, 

applying a range of descriptive techniques and figurative devices.  

 

 

 

 

 

In Maths, we will be looking at equivalence between fractions, decimals 

and percentages as well as solving problems involving percentages. 

End of project outcome:  

We will be opening the doors of our very own emporium with thirty 

unique, imaginative and creative ‘Wonders’ to share. We invite you to 

join us on Friday 29th March at 9.15am. 

 
Reminders: 
 

• Read at least 5 times a week 
• Mathletics homework 
• Practise times tables 
• Practise spellings 
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